





MEMORANDUM

MEMORANDUM

THE AMERICAN ASSOCIATION OF NEUROLOGICAL SURGEONS

(FOUNDED AS THE HARVEY CUSHING SOCIETY in 1931) 22 SOUTH WASHINGTON STREET, SUITE 100, PARK RIDGE, ILLINOIS 60068 (312) 692-9500

TO:

Leslie Boyer

DATE:

May 29, 1984

FROM:

Carl H. Hauber, CAE, Executive Director

SUBJECT:

Spine Section Update

We have been informed that Schmidek will replace Stewart Dunsker who has resigned as Secretary of the Section.

Schmidt is sending a membership list, which I would like you to ask Anna to key into the computer (much like we handle pediatrics) with proper coding so that the list can be called up at any time (this assumes that the spine section list is not already on the computer). He is also sending along a letter which is to go out to spine section members.

You will want to coordinate this with him, advising how long it will take to get the spine section membership on the computer, and when the letter can be distributed.

MEMORANDUM